
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 26, 1995 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch                                  

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, California 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

I am writing to thank you for mailing me CIA Document 450 and the accompanying information; we 

received it on October 11th,  and I was very appreciative of the fact that you mailed these items to 

me the same evening I called you. 

 

I am in the process now of reviewing the other correspondence you have provided to the ARRB, 

particularly that involving the medical evidence. I can assure you that the staff is very interested in the 

medical issues related to the assassination and is pursuing them in a very thorough manner in an 

attempt to locate additional records for the JFK Collection at NARA which might clarify some of the 

ambiguities and conflicts in these areas. 

 

Again, thank you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Doug Horne 

Senior Analyst 

 


